
 

 

Ref: ChristmasConcert/noc 
 
 
 
11th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
The festive fun continues at Bloxwich Academy Primary and we are excited to invite parents 
into school on Wednesday 20th December for two Christmas Concerts. Please find timings 
below for the different year groups: 
 
Years 4-6 – 9.00am 
Years 1-3 – 2.30pm 
 
Entrance will be via the Library doors and there will be mince pies, biscuits and hot drinks 
available after the performances. Due to space limitations, I am afraid we will only be able 
to welcome one parent per family; we appreciate your understanding. 
 
The children have been practising their Christmas carols and festive tunes, and are looking 
forward to performing for you! We hope to see you there. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms. S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 


